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Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Strike Action – Wednesday 11 January 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you that following a ballot of their members, the trade union 
Education Institute of Scotland (EIS), National Association of Schoolmasters Union of 
Women Teachers (NASUWT) and the Scottish Secondary Teachers Association 
(SSTA) have confirmed their intention to undertake strike action.  
 
The planned strike day is Wednesday 11 January 2023. 
 
Based on the information currently available, all Secondary schools will be closed to 
pupils.  You may wish to make contingency plans for childcare on this date. 
 
Secondary schools will reopen to pupils on Thursday 12 January 2023. 
 
We appreciate that this is inconvenient for families and hope that this advance notice 
will allow you to make appropriate alternative childcare arrangements more easily. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Steven Quinn 
Director of Children’s Services 


